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July 25, 2018

Fernald Preserve
10995 Hamilton-Cleves Hwy.
Harrison, OH 45030

Dear Fernald Preserve,

The Butler Soil and Water Conservation District would like to
acknowledge Fernald’s commitment to educating the public on the
importance of conserving our natural resources and environmental
remediation. Your facility and staff have been a great resource for
many of our programs and events. As a result of your continued
support and dedication to environmental education, our District
would like to honor you with our Conservation Educator of the Year
Award this year during our Annual meeting on Tuesday, August 28
2018.

)

We invite the Fernald and US Department of Energy staff to come
to our annual meeting/open house to receive this award and be
recognized. We have a free meal from 4 to 6 pm, with our awards
program immediately following.

We are also working on a slide show of all of our award recipients.
If you have any pictures of either events you have hosted for Butler
SWCD, or pictures of your preserve please send those to
croutka@butlercountyohio.org.

Thank you for your continued partnership and we look forward to
seeing you at our annual meeting. If you cannot attend, please let
me know by August 17, 2018.

Sincerely,

Kelly Crout
Administrator
Butler SWCD



